Senator Biamne Fetnstein
Washington, B. ¢

February 23, 2017
Dear Indivisible Chapters,

Thank you for your invitation to today’s town hall. Unfortunately, I am not
able to attend, but I look forward to working with you in the future.

Over the course of the last few weeks, many of you have met with my staff
to voice your deep, legitimate concerns about this administration and its agenda. I
greatly appreciate all of your phone calls, letters, emails, faxes, and walk-in
appointments to discuss important issues facing our country.

As I mentioned in my floor speech opposing then-Senator Sessions
nomination to Attorney General; I hear you. And to the over 112,000 constituents
that called or emailed on Sessions and the over 95,000 that called or emailed about
Secretary DeVos — many of whom are in this room — I thank you. Your
engagement and grit inspire me to work even harder to protect the democratic
values, principles, and communities that have a/lways made our country great.

Please continue to call my offices, write emails, send letters, and share
personal stories with me on how this administration’s agenda affects you. I have
spent my career fighting for women’s rights, ensuring access to healthcare for all
people, and helping keep families together. I have no intention of stopping now.

Please know that you can call on me anytime for assistance with any issue,
small or large. My staff and I are happy to help. Thank you for your tireless
advocacy.

Sincerely,

Dianne Feinstein
United States Senator
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